Legal Notice
Rockford Township

Township Residents
Noxious Weed Spraying
Be advised that Rockford Township will be spraying for noxious weeds and brush in the township road right-of-ways.  

The spraying is planned to start in June.

Any Rockford Township resident that does not want the road right-of-way adjacent to their property sprayed for weeds or brush will need to contact the Clerk’s office to sign a no-spray form by June 1, 2024
Rachelle L. McDougall,
Clerk/Treasurer
Rockford Township

3039 Dague Ave. S.E.

Buffalo, MN 55313
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